
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
No. AIBSNLEA/CHQ/ED(NB)/2011                       DATED 16.11.2011 
 
To 
Shri S.M. Talwar 
Executive Director (EB) 
BSNL CO 
NEW DELHI-110001. 
 

Sub: Non-grant of increment for non completion of up gradation training-Reg. 

Sir, 

With reference to above subject matter, we are constraint to bring to your kind notice 
that so many executives in civil wing have not been granted second increment after 
upgradation given under the Executives Promotion Policy. Due to heavy rush at the 
ALTTC Ghaziabad, the training for various courses in Civil/Electrical/Arch wing could 
not be organized by the company and the online training was also not in operation at 
that point of time.  

Since there was no fault on the part of executives, it is therefore requested that kindly 
give necessary directions in this regard so that those executives who were not able to 
undergo mandatory training for the fault on the part of the management do not suffer on 
this account. 

 Thanking you, 
                         Yours Sincerely, 

-sd- 
(Prahalad Rai) 

General Secretary 
 

Copy to : PGM(BW), BSNL CO, New Delhi. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


